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Friday 6th July 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

The end of term is now just a few weeks away and we are starting to prepare and think about 

the autumn term in September. With this in mind, the children have been asking us which 

class they will be in next year and with which teacher.  
 

The school has grown steadily, since moving to this site and some of the children may find 

they are taught more than once by the same teacher. Whilst this is not always ideal, 

sometimes it is unavoidable as the school manages the bulge year currently going through the 

school (in Year 4 and 5)  and settles eventually into being a one-form entry school.  
 

This September, there will be two Year 5 and two Year 6 classes which means that there will 

be a class in Year 6 that will have to remain in the same classroom. This year, it is also 

necessary for some class teachers to move up with their current class. This has been decided 

in light of the expertise of these teachers and for the needs of the children.  

 

The classes for September are as follows: 
 

Current Class  New Class Sept Year Group Teacher 

New children Elm Class New Year R Mrs Reynolds 

Elm Class Beech Class Year 1 Mrs Morris 

Beech Class Chestnut Class Year 2 Mrs Eyre 

Chestnut Class Hazel Class Year 3 Miss Cook 

Hazel Class Ash Class Year 4 Mrs Hillier 

Ash Class Lime Class Year 5 Mrs Calton  

Oak Class Willow Class Year 5 Mr Starr 

Lime Class Cedar Class Year 6 Mr Hayne 

Willow Class Oak Class Year 6 Mrs Lewis 
 

In September, Ms De Silva will be an intervention and PPA cover teacher. Mrs Eyre and Mrs 

Hillier will still work 4 days a week and will be covered by staff known to the children i.e. Ms 

De Silva in Year 2 and Mrs Oliver in Year 4. Mrs A. Powell will work in Hazel class one day a 

week alongside Miss Cook. The children will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher 

on the morning of the 13th July and will spend some time with them.   
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Kate Powell 

Headteacher 

Bartons Primary School 
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